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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, February 10th, 2023 @ 5:00 pm
Venue:  Tea Pond Lodge and Cabins



	Attendees:
Steve StJean
Katie Rolbiecki
Linda Carter
Jim Allen
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Secretary
Trail Master
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm. Notes of January’s meeting can be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present.

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair

	We have 347 Memberships to date.


	Jim Trail Master
	We opened Bradbury Brook, which needs signage. More signage is also needed on the bridges. Bosebuck trail should be open by the end of the week.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	-Polar Blast is this weekend; get out and enjoy!
-Thank you to the JV Wing Club for grooming to the Looney Moose.
-The club auction was very successful. Thanks to Tea Pond for hosting the event, and to all who helped out.
-The trailside cookout will take place on March 4th at the Rt. 27 trail crossing.

	Meeting Adjourned
	The meeting was motioned and seconded to be adjourned at 5:05pm by all members present. The next meeting will take place on March 10th at 5:00pm at Trails End.
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